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3 OLYMPIA SLIDES REFURBISHMENT (AN216-2008) 
 
After a survey an offer of £8,752 has been received from specialist company Universal Glass Fibre 
Products, Logie Avenue, Dundee for the refurbishment of the slides at Olympia Leisure Centre.  The 
refurbishment will be addressed at the annual maintenance closure and is necessary to avoid the 
shutting down of the slides in six months time. 
 
It is recommended that this offer be accepted.  The total expenditure of £8,752 can be met from the 
allocation within the Leisure and Communities 2008/09 Capital Budget. 
 
 
 


